
 
 

Smart Wonders School 
Sports Heats Class 3 to5 

 

Thursday, 21st November 2024                                                                  SWS/ ACD/2024-25/100 

 

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders!  

We are pleased to announce the dates for our upcoming Sports Heats, which will take place from 

Wednesday, 27th November – Monday, 2nd December 2024 during school hours. 

The Sports Heats are an essential part of our school's annual sports program, and every 

student's participation is highly valued. Therefore, it is imperative that all students are present on 

the designated days. 

If a student is absent or on leave during these dates, they will not be considered for selection in 

the finals. 

No alternate dates will be provided for selection. 

We request parents and guardians to ensure their child's attendance on these days. Any prior 

leave or absence requests during this period will not be entertained. 

We look forward to witnessing the enthusiasm and sporting spirit of our students. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

   

   Warm Regards 

  

   Poonamjit Kaur 

   Principal 


